
To contact us email office@christchurchmarlborough.org.uk or call 513701 

Sunday 15th May 22 Sunday Service  
led by Islay Roberts 
 

Welcome & Notices (Eileen)  
 

Call to Worship: Psalm 67: 3 - 5    
 

Hymn: H&P 257 - How sweet the 
name of Jesus sounds (Eric) 

 
Prayers of Thanksgiving, 

Confession & Lord’s Prayer   
 

Reading:  Acts 16: 9 – 15 (Eileen) 

 
Hymn: H&P 517: Come thou font of every blessing 

(YouTube) 
 

Offertory Prayer & Prayers for Ukraine 
 

Reflection       
 

Hymn: H&P 719 - Soldiers of Christ arise (Eric) 
 

Prayers of Intercession    
 

Hymn: H&P 744  - O for a thousand tongues to sing (Eric) 
 

Blessing & Grace  

 
 

Next Sunday: The Service will be a local arrangement 
led by Ken & Gill. 

 
PRAYER NEEDS AND CHURCH FAMILY NEWS 

Continued prayers for the family of David F as they make 
some difficult decisions. 

THE WEEK AHEAD:  
Wednesday: 7.30pm. Wednesday Chat on Zoom. 

 
NOTICES:   

 
What we are doing for the Jubilee 

2nd June: 
High Street Party: 2pm  

Naomi has applied for a table in the High Street but is 
on a waiting list. 

Platinum Jubilee Beacon: 8:30pm We will open 
Christchurch from 8:30 pm for prayers for the Jubilee.  

Then around 9:30 we will walk up to see the Beacon 
lit. 

4th June: 
Celebratory Quarter Peal: 4th June, Midday The St 

Mary’s bells will be ringing a peal to celebrate the 

Jubilee on Saturday 4th June, midday.   
The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration: 3-

5pm in the Wesley Hall Pewsey.  Please RSVP by 
Sunday 29 May to Greta Longson on 01672 563171 or 

email: stephen.longson@gmail.com 
5th June: Holy Communion Service, 10:30am 

We will not hold a service in Christchurch that day but 
will be joining the Civic service at St Mary’s on that 

Sunday morning.  
 

Devizes Foodbank: current shortages are for: Coffee, 
Jam, Pasta sauces, Long life fruit juice, Long life milk 

Snacks – e.g. instant noodles, instant pasta, Shower gel, 
Shampoo, and Deodorant (men’s and ladies) 

 

District Data Protection Champion: District are keen to 
hear from anyone who would like to be considered for this 

role. 


